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“\\\\\{J Oon August 14th the aznnual picnic was held at the home of
Shirley and Richard Piekarski. A pleasant afternoon and
good food was enjoyed by those who attended. Sorry to say
TAMP that only 16 were there, of 1_:hat r}umb_er 4 were guests of
TUDY members. Members not attending did miss a good time., Is

there a reason for this small attendance? Let us know your
OCIETY feelings. Thank you to Shirley and Richard for a fun time.

A Board meeting was held on August 28th and plans were discussed for
the Air Races.

Jack Barriage will take of a stamp for the Air Race cover, The booth
rent this year is $150.00 and includes tables and chairs, Wednesday,
September 15 Chuck Clipper will get help to pick up a truck and move
frames and supplies to the Air Race location.

It was suggested we sell pins, post cards, covers and other items on
Wednesday,

The regular meeting with new President Al Shay was opened at 2:15 P,M.
15 members were present,

A sheet was passed for members to sign up for times they could work at
the Races on anyone of the 5 (five) days. This is a project where we
do need all club members to help as it is our only real money making
project., Dates: September 15 through September 19.

The names of the new officers will be sent to Linn's, The Stamp Collec-
tor, Council Couriler and American Philatelist.

The Christmas Party will be on December 11th at the Masonic Lodge
Temple on Peckham Lane, Save this date and more information will be
passed on as the time draws nearer,

A discussion was held on changing dates for NEVPEX and maybe a change
of location. Al will see what is available at the Peppermill, If any-
one has suggestions please let us know.

It seems sets of keys are missing for our meeting room. If anyone has
keys please contact Walt Sommer or Al.

The drawing was held with ten packets of First Day Covers given by
Ron Schultz. Some very pretty sets! Hugo Havet won the cash,

Ruthe presented out-going President Jerry Fenwick with an attractive
Duck Stamp c¢lock with a printed plate noting the term of his office.

Hugo gave a very informative program on stamp history: The shortest
issue of stamps., Stamps were in use for three months by the Arabian
Government.

Jerry conducted the auction with 44 lots posted on the board and 24
were sold. The auctions are always a time of fun.



HAPPY SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING:
AN September 1 Roy Zimmerman

7z -
-\ffFA\\ September 20 Jerry Fenwick

September 25 Richard Piekarski
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REMEMBER ALL OF THE SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER MEETINGS ARE AT 12:00 NOON
This 1s due to U N R Football games

DUES FOR 1993-1994 ARE DUE NoW $10.00 or $15.00 for family

There was a nice article in the Reno paper about Al Shay and his wife
Beth. Hope all of you read it. An exception when good deeds are
recognized!

Refreshments September 11 will be brought by Roy Zimmerman. September
25 will be Shirley Piekarski.

Program September 11 will be by Al Shay. A volunteer is needed for
September 25.

PLEASE - LET US ALL DO _OUR_PART AT THE ATIR RACES. CALL RUTHE AND
LET HER KNOW WHEN YOU CAN WORK. 359 2030

DO YOU JUST BELONG?

Are you an active member, the kind that would be missed
Or are you just contented that your name is on the list
Do you attend the meetings and mingle with the flock

Or do you stay at home and criticize and knock
Do you take an active part to help the work along

Do you ever work on Committees to see there is no trick

Or leave the work to just a few and talk about the clique

So come to the meetings often and help with hand and heart

Don't be just a member but take an active part
Think this over Member you know right from wrong.

Are you an active member or do you just belong?

"LAUGHTER IS CONTAGIQUS. START AN EPIDEMIC!"

September 12, Prarie Dog Stamp Show, Holiday Inn, 5851 S. Virginia

St. Sponsored by Prarie Dog Trading Co. Commercial Bourse Hours: -
10AM-4PM, Free, Bob Dickerson, 1605-C George Dieter #690, El Paso,

Texas 79936  (915) 594-9300



